
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 
Start Date: November 22, 2017 
End Date: November 29, 2017 
Iqaluit, Nunavut                   45 sec 
 
The Government of Nunavut is holding an open house to provide an update on the 

Qikiqtani Correctional Healing Centre in Iqaluit. Staff from the Department of Justice will 

give a presentation about the corrections system in Nunavut, and an update on the 

design and development of the new facility.  

 

The open house will be held at the Qayuqtuvik Food Centre on November 28, 2017. 

Doors will open at 6:30 p.m. The presentation will start at 7 p.m., and refreshments will 

be provided. 

 

Transportation to the event is available for Elders and people with mobility limitations. 

Anyone requiring this service is encouraged to call Riita Strickland at the Department of 

Justice at 975-6071, or by email at rstrickland@gov.nu.ca 

 
 

### 
 
Media Contact:  
Riita Strickland 
Senior Policy Analyst 
Department of Justice 
867-975-6071 
RStrickland@GOV.NU.CA 
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